
 
 
 
 
September 10, 2008 
 
Dr. James Proodian 
Natural Healthcare Center 
10 West End Court 
Long Branch, NJ 07740 
 
Dear Dr. Proodian: 
 
 On behalf of Maureen Banias, Andrea Aikins, the staff of Harbor School and 
myself, I would like to thank you for your informative presentation given to us on 
September 5, 2008.  You did a great job keeping everyone’s interest, which was not easy 
considering it was a Friday afternoon during the first week of school. 
 
 The emphasis of your program on the importance of developing and maintaining a 
healthy lifestyle is important for all of us to strive for.  We also need to keep this as an 
emphasis for our students and their families. 
 

Thank you again for your time, expertise and effort in presenting this program to 
the Harbor School staff. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Anne Gunteski, Principal 


